CALL FOR UNIT OFFICER NOMINATIONS

It is time again for election of Unit officers. The President has appointed a nominating committee including Jack
Congrove and Donald Wright. The Biology Unit officer positions are: President, Vice President, Secretary-
Treasurer, and four Directors. The officers serve for a two-year term.

If you are interested in running for one of these positions, please send your request to Jack Congrove, P.O. Box
33092, Fort Lewis, WA 98433, or via e-mail at jackcongrove@comcast.net to arrive not later than 3 May 2013.
Please include the position for which you wish to run and any other information you desire to qualify your
nomination.

The Biology Unit will hold its annual meeting at the ROPEX/NTSS show in Rochester, New York, at 10:00 AM
on Saturday, 18 May 2013. At this meeting, the nominating committee will deliver its report and the Unit will
accept any other nominations. We will publish the list of nominees in the June edition of Biophilately along with
a mail-in ballot for the membership to complete. The majority vote of the ballots cast and received by the
specified deadline will determine the election winners.
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